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Dear Year 6 children and families 
 
Re: CNCS Open Evening – 18th September 2024 
 
We are writing to you, to inform you of our Cardinal Newman Catholic School Open Evening 
which will be taking place on 18th September 2024 between 5.30pm and 7.30pm. This is an 
opportunity to visit our school and some of the members of our school community, both 
students and staff. Please arrive promptly at the Sports Hall at 6.00pm for an introductory talk 
with our Headteacher.  
 
On the evening, you will be able to find out about our school from our Headteacher and 
Leadership Team. You will be able to visit some of our classrooms as well as meet the subject 
teachers and participate in our ‘Bright Sparks’ competition by taking part in some of our subject 
activities. 
 
Class teachers and staff will be on hand all evening so you can find out about our curriculum 
and the exciting opportunities that we offer our students both in Year 7 and in subsequent 
years. There will also be the opportunity for parents to ask any questions that you might have 
about what it is like to be part of the Cardinal Newman family.  
 
We are so looking forward to sharing what it is like to be a part of our wonderful school.  
 
To find out more about Cardinal Newman Catholic School Coventry please visit our website 
www.cncs.school which will help you to get a feel of what our school can offer for prospective 
students and families. 
 
We really can’t wait to meet you! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
                                                            
Ms E O’Connor  
Headteacher  
Email: Emma.OConnor@hccmac.co.uk  
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